Gentet, Matthias

 From:
 English, Rachel

 Sent:
 26 May 2017 11:59

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Application 2017/1759/P

Please log as an obj

Rachel English Senior Planning Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 1343



From: eileen cobb [mailto Sent: 25 May 2017 09:20 To: English, Rachel

Subject: Application 2017/1759/P

Dear Planning Officers,

May I join other residents of Lytton Court (14 Barter Street) in protesting about the changes proposed to Monarch court and to support the points they have made against this scheme. Of course we will complain of the noise problem and the hours when this would occur. How do you control these? we had problems with food-carts some time ago-early hours of the morning, litter over the roads and pavements and disturbance as carts came from wherever and were waiting to be collected, clatter, men shouting, vans arriving for the pick-up. This was centred on Bloomsbury Court.

There is a great lack of parking facilities in the Barter Street/ Bury Place road complex. The roads are narrow and access to or from the major roads (Bloomsbury Way, Southampton Row etc.) extremely restricted. Over the years there has been an increase in the residential properties and no provision has been made for cars, or vans supplying office premises. The proposed changes to Monarch Court will only accentuate the problems.

Life would deteriorate for all residents ,not only of Lytton Court but for those properties on both sides of Barter street and for those above the properties in High Holborn backing on to Monarch Court.

Please consider your residents and their quality of life and refuse to accept this this planning application. Honour the planning permission for Lytton court and the promise that Monarch Court would remain acar park only.

yours sincerely, Eileen Cobb.

Sent from Outlook